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Over the past 5 years there has been dramatic growth in unconventional gas exploration and 
development as industry has responded to basin wide production declines of conventional gas by 
increased number of wells for unconventional gas targets such as natural gas from coal and tight 
gas sands and carbonates.  This increased drilling intensity and density has resulted in a higher 
level of interaction with stakeholders, predominantly surface landowners.  Concerns have been 
raised about groundwater protection, cumulative impact, surface disturbance and noise to name a 
few.  In response to these concerns, many E & P companies have recognized that stakeholder 
engagement is becoming an integral part of any exploration and development plan.  This 
presentation will identify specific stakeholder challenges that the unconventional gas industry 
faces and outline possible solutions or approaches that are being applied to ensure that future 
access to the resource is assured. 
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